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ACHER MEMORIAL FUND 
ESTABLISHED BY CLASSMATES

MISSOULA—

Classmates of the late John P. Acher, 57, a University of Montana law school alumnus, 

have established a memorial fund in his name to establish a permanent scholarship at the 

University.

Robert E. Sullivan, UM law school dean, said contributions are not limited to members 

of Mr. Acher1s graduating class.

"Professor Acher, a member of the class of 1950, had a wide circle of friends in Mon­

tana," Sullivan said, "and we are sure that many of them would like to join in this effort 

to establish a permanent memorial in his name."

Checks, payable to the University of Montana Foundation and earmarked for the John P. 

Acher Memorial Scholarship, may be sent directly to the School of Law at the University, 

Missoula, Mont. 59801.

Professor Acher, who died May 12 in Missoula, was a member of the law school faculty 

for four years and had practiced law previously in Billings and Great Falls. He had also 

served as a law clerk to the Montana Supreme Court and to the Hon. W.J. Jameson, Billings, 

of the U.S. District Court for the State of Montana.

Immediately prior to joining the UM law faculty in 1967, Professor Acher completed 

graduate work at the University of Michigan law school in Ann Arbor.
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